
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To: 
 

Mayor and City Council 

From: 
 

David Elliott, Stormwater Manager 

Date: 
 

September 8, 2014 

Subject: 
 

Discussion of Stormwater Inventory and Survey Contract  

 
 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 
 
Discussion of 4 year Stormwater Inventory and Survey Contract. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City of Dunwoody is required by its Phase II MS4 Permit through the Georgia 
EPD to re-survey 20% of the storm drain system within the City limits annually.  The 
data collected during this survey is also critical to the planning of the Stormwater 
Department. This request for proposal is for the services required for this inspection.  
This contract would accommodate the next 4 years of required survey, which is also 
the length of our current Phase II MS4 Permit. 

 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
Proposals for these services were received by a total of 7 contractors on September 2, 
2014.  The proposals are currently under review by staff for qualifications, past experience, 
cost, and project approach.  Staff will have a recommendation for City Council on or before 
September 8, 2014. 
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